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Dear Parents and Grandparents,
It is with great excitement that I greet you and these precious children today as we begin rehearsing this song for the upcoming Christmas celebrations at St. Peter’s. “Antiphonal Gloria”, by composer John Leavitt, is a lovely song for 2-part voices that is easy for beginning choirs to learn, and is perfect for Christmas programs, as the anthem which the angels sing over the shepherds watching their flocks at night. We will perform this both at the Children’s Program on Dec. 17, and also during the Lessons and Carols on Sunday Dec. 24th at 10 am, accompanied by the string quartet from members of the Alabama Symphony. But this choir is mainly an opportunity for your children to learn a new abilty with their voices, and ultimately, a new way to worship, and to serve God and others.
Today, is mainly about the basic “Rules” for Choir.
Kids must:
· Make every effort to come to all rehearsals from now till performances, because Choir is not about Individuals, it is about the sound of the entire GROUP together. If everyone is not there for rehearsals, everyone won’t know what the song is supposed to sound like for the performance, so NO ONE will be ready.
· Practice during the week with their CD to learn their voice part, so that when we get together for our 30 minutes after church on Sundays, we can put those 2 parts together and make them sound BEAUTIFUL!  
· Come together during those 30 minutes knowing they need to sit still and LISTEN to Mrs. Quay, and FOLLOW HER DIRECTIONS.  She may tell them to do some weird stuff with their faces, but that’s just part of getting good sounds out.  
That’s about all, really, just attendance, practice, and good manners. And thank YOU, parents, for the help and work you will do to make this happen.
Blessings in Christ, and please pray for us!
Jani
